
                                                                                                        
Office News:  REMINDER: CLOSED MONDAY NOVEMBER 12th IN LIEU OF NOVEMBER 11th . 

PARENTS: Please  make sure your child has proper OUTSIDE WEAR the children will be going outside to PLAY!! 

ANY IDEAS OR SUGGESTIONS FOR LUNCHES OR SNACKS PLEASE LET STACEY KNOW!! 

We NOW have E-Transfer AVAILABLE! Please see Stacey for Email address.  

 

Catepillar News: Welcome Serena are we going to have some fun!! Alexis hasgratuated to the Butterfly Room. Tito is 

our student from  Bow Valley College and joins us to play on Wednesdays and Thursdays. This month we are learning 

about Rememberance Day, Numbers, Our 5 Senses and SNOW & Winter. We will be going outside play in the snow if its 

not toooo cold! So Bring Snow suits, Boots, Hat and Mitts! Thanx make sure you check out our cool art work displayed 

about the room.  

 

Butterfly News: Welcome to our new friends Camron and Alexis! Glad you’re here and joined us so we can have a lot of 
fun. Graduates this month are Bobby, Caden & Piper to the Ladybug room. Danielle has left us to start a great adventure 

in Ottawa. We are learning about Rememberance Day, Winter (wonderland) Big & Little and Fruits. We will be going 

outside play in the snow if its not toooo cold! So Bring Snow suits, Boots, Hat and Mitts! Thanx 

 

Ladybug News: Welcome to Tobi, Piper, Caden, Bobby,  who are all joing us this month. Avina and Nathan 

have flown on down to the Bunny Room.. have fun!! We will be playing outside  in the snow if its not toooo cold! 

So Bring Snow suits, Boots, Hat and Mitts! Thanx  We are learning new stories, songs and crafts about Remeberance 

Day, Books – Reading is Great!!, Music and Puppets. Watch for our woonderfully awesme crafts about the room.  

 

Bunny News: We want to say HI & Welcome to Nathan, Avina who have flown down and are ready are start hopping. 

We are really hopping this month with all of our learning. Rememberance Day, Food & Nutrition! We will be asking for 

Parent involvemnet on this, and we Thank You ahead of time. We are also going to be having fun with Books & Reading. 

Outside time and playing in the snow is what we are about, please make sure that your child has appropriate clothing.  

 

Dinosaur News: Welcome to Darian, we are glad you’re here to join us and have some fun. This month we are learning 
about Rememberance Day, Fall, Letters & Numbers. We will be doing crazy crafts and having a great time learning new 

songs and finger plays. Outside Yes we will be adventuring outside on nice days, Please make sure your child has 

apprporiate clothing. Thank You. Meaghan is our student from Bow Valley College is joining us help us on Wednesdays 

& Thursdays.  

 

 

I (Stacey) would like to invite Parents to Stop and chat with herself and the ladies throughout the 

Centre. Give us a suggestions /idea on programimg, lunch & snack ideas or just stop to chat. If you 

have Cultural Celebrations let us know so we can celebrate with you helping us teach the children, 

cultural diversity.  

 

REMEMBRANCE DAY :  

There will be many celebrations throughout Calgary, check on line to see where they are being held in your 

area. Below are a few ideas…..  
Memorial Drive features the Field of Crosses.     No Stone Left Alone Rememberance Day Celebration  

National Aboriginal Veterans Day Celebration 

In Flanders Field where Poppies grow……   

 


